
Vigilance Awareness Week observed in BHEL 
 

 
 

New Delhi, October 28: Dr. Nalin Shinghal, Chairman & Managing 

Director, BHEL, administered the Integrity Pledge to employees on 

the inaugural day of the Vigilance Awareness Week at the 

Company's Corporate Office here today. The messages of 

dignitaries were also read out on the occasion. Functional Directors, 

CVO and other senior officers of the company were also present at 

the event. 


